Mystic Harbor Management Commission
November 3, 2011
Final

The Mystic Harbor Management Commission held a regular meeting on Thursday,
November 3, 2011 at 7:30 p.m. at the Fourth District Voting Hall. Commission members
present were: Chairman David Carreau, Lou Allyn, Jack Lee, John Washburn, and Fred
Allard, Harbormaster Paul Watts and Jeff Anderson were also present.

Call to Order
Chairman Carreau called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.
The Commission said the pledge of allegiance,

Approval of Minutes
Mr. Allyn made a motion to accept the October 6, 2011 minutes. Mr. Allard seconded the
motion and it was unanimously approved by the Commission.

Harbor Masters Report
Harbor master Watts will hold off issuing new mooring permits until the impact on
moorings in the East Fairway is determined.

CUSH has asked to have pamphlets regarding “keeping the waters clean” inserted with
the mooring applications for 2012. The commission will obtain the pamphlets and
provide them to the harbor masters.

The shore cleanup continued with the help of the barge that took out an additional 8 tons
of debris from the river and its shores. This included the derelict boat off Williams
Beech. The barge will return in the spring to remove the remains of the barge located
next to Kitchen litile and other debris,

Unfinished Business:
Dredging of Channel
No new information.

Slow-No-Wake Zone & East Fairway Public Announcement
No action taken

DEEP Residential Dock Regulations
No new information

Realignment of Channel Markers
Keith Neilson offered his services to assist in communicating with the Coast Guard.



East Fairway Moorings
The commission discussed placing a red buoy at the north and south entrance’s to the
East Fairway opposite the Green buoys which are in place.

T-2 Anchorage Area
CT 4420 AH has moved 10 a mooring on the Groton side of the river. The harbor master
has identified the owner and in the process of contacting him,

The commission discussed substituting the two southern transient anchorage buoys with
green buoys. To better delineate the fairway south of the anchorage.

Additional Buoys

A motion was made by Mr, Allyn to purchase two green buoys and two red buoys for the
T-2 Anchorage area and for the East Fairway. Mr, Allard seconded the motion and it was
unanimously approved by the Commission.

CHMA Annuzl Dinner December 6, 2011
All committee members are invited to the annual CHMA dinner.

New Business

Jailthouse Point Float Winterization
Arrangements were made to remove the float in November, weather permitting.

Adjournment
Mr. Washburn made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:03 p.m. Mr. Allard
Seconded the motion and it was so voted.

Respectfully submitted,
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David Carreau, Chairman



